
Mr. Charles B. Schaff 
President 
Altronic, Inc. 
712 Trumbull Ave. 
Girard, OR 44420 

Dear Mr . Schaff, 

731 Bryson St . 
Apartment 3A 
Youngstown, OH 44502 
March 13, 1985 

Thank you so very much for the "interview". It was so 
interesting to me, to hear about your splendid forebearers, 
and your current endeavors. Thank you also for sending me your 
note to "The Target" of July 26, 1984. In the meantime the Youngs ­
town State University Alumni Association lent me the volume about 
the Arms families. I will now have enough material to prepare for 
my report at the Annual Meeting. 

Again, thank you for giving so graciously of your time . 

Sincerely, 

Hildegard Schnuttgen 


	Charles_B_Schaff001

